
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF ADDITIONAL APPROPRIATIONS 
AND MEETING OF WAYNE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
 

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of Wayne County, Indiana, that the County Council of said 
county will meet in the Council-Commissioners’ Chamber in the Wayne County Administration 
Building, 401 East Main Street, Richmond, Indiana, at 8:00 AM on Wednesday, the 2nd of 
September 2020 to consider transfers, any additional appropriations in excess of the budget of the 
current year, and other miscellaneous business. 
 
Immediately following the Council Meeting, the County Personnel Committee will meet, also in the 
Wayne County Administration Building, followed by a meeting of the Finance Committee. 
 
Taxpayers appearing at the September 2, 2020 Council Meeting shall have a right to be heard 
herein.  Any additional appropriations as finally made will be referred to the Department of Local 
Government Finance, which board, upon receipt, will hold a further hearing within fifteen days at 
the county Auditor’s Office of said county, or at such other place as may be designated.  At such 
hearing taxpayers objecting to any or such additional appropriations may be heard.  Interested 
taxpayers may inquire of the Auditor when and where such hearing may be held. 
 
Kimberly A. Walton 
Wayne County Auditor 
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